
Attachment A 

 

 

 

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING AN UPDATE ON TOWN CODE AMENDMENTS 

FOR STARLITE DRIVE 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Alderman has interest in receiving updates related to transportation 

regulations impacting local community members; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Alderman receives the update related to Starlite Drive; and 

 

WHEREAS, Town staff will bring back an update for this item at a future time when deemed 

appropriate. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the Board 

receives this update on the current and ongoing status proposed changes to Town Code 

amendments for Starlite Drive. 

 

 
This the 17th day of September in 2019. 


